

2nd August, 2002.

Ja the frame,

The Queen has asked me to write to thank you for your personal contribution to the success of the Golden Jubilee celebrations during this summer. Her Majesty is aware that a huge amount of work went in to every aspect of the celebrations over many months, and she would like you to know how much this was appreciated both by her and The Duke of Edinburgh.

In recognition of your contribution The Queen would like to present you with a gift of a framed signed photograph commemorating the Golden Jubilee. This will be sent to you in the coming weeks.

Sir Robin Janvrin

Private Secretary to The Queen

Ms. Clary Salandy